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From Your Baroness 

 

Keveðja wonderful populace!   

 

As Yuletide and other holidays are quickly approaching, we 

look forward to quite a few things: first, I wish to welcome our 

new members!  I am so happy to have you here and look forward 

to getting to know you more as we begin meeting in-person 

more. Speaking of meeting more in-person events there are 

several coming up that I would love for you to consider 

attending such as 12th Night.  Our own Baronial Birthday is fast 

approaching in March 2022 and I would charge each of you to 

consider competing as a baronial champion in one of the events.  

Whether it is Arts & Sciences, Heavy, Rapier, Archery, or Thrown 

Weapons, I would love to see you compete.  Let me know if you 

have any questions or ideas.  Until then, keep your talons sharp 

and soar to new heights! 

 

Yours in Service, 

Baroness Nezhka 



 

From Your Minister of Arts & Sciences 

 

Greetings Ravens! 

 

Though things have not yet gone back to normal, we are slowly 

getting there and the arts and sciences continue.   There is a 

Tempore Atlantia competition at 12th Night, open to both online 

entries and in person entries.  University is coming up in February, 

and the catalog will be forthcoming.  The Oak, the kingdom's 

A&S newsletter has been revived in a solely online format, and 

the MoAS handbook is undergoing some needed revision, which 

will hopefully clarify judging criteria, competition guidelines, 

and other things associated with running the office.  The MoAS 

website is also undergoing some renewal and revamping. While I 

would like to get local A&S activities going again, that will 

need to wait until the current policy is no longer in effect.  I 

would also like to invite any who wish to become more involved 

with the office side of the arts and sciences to consider 

becoming a deputy.  I am looking to the future and potentially 

stepping down as MoAS and would welcome any who are 

interested in learning what the office entails to seek me out. 

 

In service, 

Baroness Olwen  



 

From Your Golden Raven Herald 

 

Ravens: 

 

I hope this finds you well and in good health.  

The holiday season is upon us. It's a great time to practice 

traditions, spend time with family, and celebrate the new year 

that will soon be upon us.  

One of the things I love most about this time of year is all of the 

wonderful and colorful decorations that go up all over the 

place.  

And of course, with all of these wonderful colors, it makes me 

think about heraldry. 

What colors suit you? What charges speak to you? Get your ideas 

together and submit them through your herald. Create your 

persona. Lock in who you are. Make a good showing of it in your 

banners, favors, and clothes.   

Please make sure that you contact Baron Lochlainn and get 

your Name, Badge, or Heraldry submitted today.  

YiS 

Lord Tiberius of York 

Golden Raven, 

Ravens Cove.  



 

From your knight marshal 

 

To the Populace of Ravens Cove 

What a Year we had, we gained a couple of new members who are interested 

in both Heavy and Rapier.  

Practice has been going very well for Rapier, but it is getting difficult with 

the daylight fading quickly. so, we are looking at the possibility of having 

it on the weekends and earlier in the day. 

Heavy practice is still on hold, Archery is still on hold, Combat Archery is 

on hold. I would encourage all to obtain Marshals in their field of interest.  

At this time, we have these Marshals 

Heavy (1) 

Rapier (2) 

Rapier Youth Marshals (1) 

Archery (2) 

Combat Archery (1) 

Thrown Weapons (0) 

  If anyone knows of an area that we could use for target and combat 

archery practice, please let me know and we will check it out. 

So, another year is ending and another is starting, it can only get better. 

From my Family to yours. Take care of yourself and your family, be nice to 

each other. 

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy Saturnalia, Happy Holidays and 

Happy New Year. 

 

Ravens Cove Knight Marshal 

Lord Juan De Zarragosa 



 

From Your Chatelain 

 

Greetings from the Chatelains office! As the year comes to a close, I want to 

thank you Ravens for your efforts in contacting newcomers, encouraging 

them to be involved, and helping them feel welcome at our practices and 

meetings. We had two newcomers at the last populace meeting and they 

were warmly welcomed by all present!  

 

As for the coming months, there will be an opportunity to teach a 

newComer’s class at winter university if anyone is interested! Now is the 

time to prepare!  

 

Hopefully this spring will allow for us to hold more practices and some 

demos in which we will need Ravens to participate in!  

 

If you know of anyone interested in learning more about our group, feel 

free to share the Chatelain email so I can send them more information and 

keep them in the loop! RAVENSCHATELAINE@gmail.com 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all again, and enjoy the holidays! 

 

~Lady Alexandria  



 

From Your Chronicler 

 

Greetings Ravens! 

 

My time with you as Chronicler has drawn to an end. I hope 

that you will continue to support the new Chronicler as you 

have me. I will still continue to be an integral part of the 

Barony. I wish to all of you the Happiest of Yule times.    

 

In Service, 

Baron Lochlainn hua Rigbarddain 
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